ALL UNIONS AND ASSOCIATIONS OF BSNL (AUAB)

No: UA/2018/49 04.12.2018
To
(1) The Secretary, (2) The Chairman & Managing Director,
Department of Telecommunications, Bharat Sanchar Nigam Ltd.,
Ministry of Communications, Bharat Sanchar Bhawan,
Sanchar Bhavan, 20, Ashoka Road, Janpath, New Delhi — 110001.

New Delhi-110 001.
Madam / Sir,

Subject: - Deferment of indefinite strike from 03.12.2018 - reg.

The All Unions and Associations of BSNL (AUAB), vide letter No: UA/2018/44 dated 15.11.2018,
issued notice for indefinite strike from 03.12.2018. Following this, talks were held between the
AUAB and the Hon’ble Minister of State for Communications on 03.12.2018. In view of the
settlements that have been reached in respect of allotment of 4G spectrum, pension revision,
implementation of government order with regards to the payment of pension contribution by BSNL
and resolution of pending issues of 2" PRC, and also with a view to provide some more time to the
DoT and to the BSNL Management for sorting out the 3" Pay Revision issue, the AUAB has decided
to defer the indefinite strike until further intimation.

Thanking you,

Yours sincerely,
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